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  I am so very proud of the Churches of the Savannah Baptist 

Association with how they came to support our community 

as it was devastated by the tornado in Pembroke, Ellabell and 

Lanier. Our Churches rose to the occasion by collecting the 

items that were needed to help the victims as well as many 

monetary donations.   

 

We also had our Clean Up Recovery / Chainsaw Unit  

36 R on site. Our volunteers worked removing trees and 

tarping roofs for 4 days. Tom Young, our Unit Director for 

36R said that he was overwhelmed by the damage and  

overwhelmed by how the community came together to help 

each other.  The community and all of the volunteers are  

being the hands and feet of Jesus to those who are hurting. 

 

Also, we celebrate Mother’s Day on May the 8
th
.  I may not 

always be the best son, but I have the Best Mother.  (Just a 

little bit bias).  I’m sure many can make the same claim about 

their mothers.  Mothers are a very special gift from God.  

Spend time reminding them about how much you love them.  

If your mother has passed away, take a little time to reflect 

on your love for them. 

 

Events coming up 

We will have our Senior Adult Picnic on May 12
th
 at the J. F. 

Gregory Park in Richmond Hill beginning at 11:00.  Tickets 

are $6.50 and can be purchased at the Association Office. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

Dear SBA Family, 

Thank you for your continued PRAYERS and 

financial support of your BCM ministries. We 

had a great March. The Savannah BCM Center 

and Southside Baptist Church hosted 4 BCM’s 

(Georgia Tech, Georgia State University, West Georgia University 

and University of Kentucky) over Spring Break. These teams, includ-

ing GSU@Armstrong students, assisted in ministries at the Savannah 

Baptist Assembly, Living Vine, and various other community and 

church-based ministries. The Armstrong BCM and the University of 

Kentucky students spent the afternoon on March 17, at the Tanger 

Outlet during the city of Pooler’s inaugural St. Patrick’s celebration, 

sharing the Gospel. We were able to pray with numerous merchants 

and visitors from across the United States. The following week, we 

held our Armstrong version of the “great exchange,” an evangelistic 

effort to the GSU@Armstrong campus on March 25 with a college 

and singles group from South Georgia. Our team had 30 plus Gos-

pel conversations and two students gloriously saved, PTL! Please 

pray for RJ and JJ to grow in their new faith as we seek to disciple 

and connect them to local churches. Please continue to PRAY for 

our BCM student leadership team as we recruit additional leader-

ship for the fall semester. Finally, PRAY for wisdom and boldness as 

we continue to share the Gospel throughout the Savannah area 

campuses. 

Blessings, 

Marty Youngblood 

Regional Missionary and 

BCM Campus Minister for  

Savannah 

770-936-5243 (w) 

678-925-7677 (m) 

 

Job Opening:  Morningstar Baptist Church in  

Bloomingdale GA Is looking for a "Part-time Youth  

Minister."  Have inquires email to Brogrady@aol.com 

 

Job Opening: Facilities Supervisor position at Southside Baptist 

Church.  

It is a full-time position with benefits but can also be flexible for the 

right applicant if less than 40 hours is desirable. 

A job description can be provided if requested.  

Please forward any resumes or inquiries to  

info@oursbc.org  Or on our website oursbc.org 

Assembly News     
  

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

Hope everyone had a wonderful Easter celebrating our 

Risen Lord. We’re super excited for what’s to come.  The 

pool is coming along; we’re hoping to have it up and run-

ning soon. We’re continuing to book up, so be sure not to 

wait too late to reserve a spot. If you have a group that is 

looking for a way to serve, or if you would like to check 

us out, please feel free to reach out. 

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570    www.SBAssembly.org 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

Current Needs at the Savannah Baptist Center 

Pop Tarts, Baked Beans,  
Tall Kitchen Garbage Bags, Deodorant, 

Casual Summer Clothing and Shoes 
Donations are accepted  

Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 
704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA 

 

Volunteer Meeting 

We are having a volunteer meeting on Thursday, May 5th at 
10:00am.  Please attend to receive updates on God's work at the 

center and volunteer opportunities. 

 

Lunches Are Still Needed 

If you or your group are interested in providing lunches for 

the clients of the Baptist Center, please contact Stephanie  at 

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org or (912)232-1033. 

 

VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR 

SAVANNAH BAPTIST CENTER 

We are seeking a paid Volunteer Coordinator to manage: 

recruitment, training, placement and retention of volunteers 

in various ministry areas. Areas include : Food Pantry, Clothes 

Closet, Shower/Laundry, Meals, Mission Teams, Music,  

Sewing, Bible classes and Prayer Room. 

Responsibilities include: create, maintain, document and pre-

sent reports and projects. Coordinate and plan, schedule and 

manage day to day volunteer activities. 

Hours are 8:30am – 5:00pm Monday thru Thursday. 

Send resume and cover letter to  

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org. 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

 

Like us on             to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Jennifer Cone 5/1 

Rev. Doug Cone Sr. 5/3 

Rev. Kyle Waddall 5/3 

Mrs. Rachel Mercer 5/6 

Rev. Tommy Duke 5/13 

Mrs. Delynn Blake 5/26 

Rev. Steve Blake 5/27 

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

mailto:Brogrady@aol.com?
http://www.sbassembly.org/
mailto:stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org
mailto:stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

May 2 

Lunch:  Barnes Restaurant 5320 Waters Ave 

 

May 9 

Lunch: Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

May 16 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Road   

 

May 23 

Lunch: Spanky’s 308 Mall Way  

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

May 2022 

May 5, 2022 Center Volunteer Meeting  

10:00 am 

May 12, 2022 Senior Adult Picnic  J. F. Gregory 

Park 11:00 am  

May 16, 2022 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 

1:30 pm 

May 30, 2022 Memorial Day Offices Closed 

 

June 2022 

June 19, 2022 Father’s Day 

June 20, 2022 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 

1:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

